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El METRO – Weather Advisory Expect Delays 

 

 (Laredo, TX December 4, 2017)  El Metro Transit is carefully monitoring the weather 

expected to impact the City of Laredo with snow, sleet and freezing rain. Metro 

customers should plan ahead and allow extra time for their commutes, especially this 

afternoon and evening and possibly the rush hour on Friday morning.  

“We expect there will be weather challenges. We are asking our customers to anticipate 

and plan ahead for delays,” said Claudia San Miguel, El Metro General Manager. 

“Please be patient with our operators and know that we will do everything we can to 

safely get you to where you need to go. El Metro buses and El Lift vans can only travel 

as fast as the road conditions safely permits.   

Delays for Fixed Route and El Lift customers are likely if roads are covered with ice and 

snow, and both walking and driving could become treacherous. Transit Center, Bus 

stops, and Parking lots could be slippery so Customers are asked to be extra careful.   

For additional information please call Customer Service at (956) 795-2280.  
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